
 
The Wembley Schools Federation 
Lyon Park Primary School 

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton 
Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra 

Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde 
 

Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk       Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk  
 

 
 
 

 
Monday 18th March 2024 

 
United Kingdom Day  

Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As part of our Geography topic we have been learning all about the countries that make up 
the United Kingdom. To celebrate all 4 countries, we would like for the children to come to 
school wearing red, white, blue or green on Friday 22nd March 2024. Throughout the day, 
the children will learn about places of interest and even get to taste foods from the 
countries including: scones, welsh cakes, soda bread and shortbread!  
 
We are sure that the children will have a wonderful day! 
 
જો તમને �જુરાતી ભાષાતંર જોઈ� ુ ંહોય તો નીચેની �લ�ક પર �ક્લક કરો 
If you want a Gujarati translation, click on the link below. 
 
Year-1-United-Kingdom-Day-Gujarati.pdf (lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk) 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Year 1 Team 

http://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/assets/Uploads/Year-1-United-Kingdom-Day-Gujarati.pdf

